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My name is Paul Marshall and I have been a resident of Lakewood Forest Subdivision since 

1982.  I have served on the Board since 2012 and in August 2014, I was elected to fill the role of 

President.  My qualifications are as follows; 

EDUCATION 

BS from the U.S. Naval Academy;  MS from Naval Postgraduate School, and MBA from St. 

Mary’s College; numerous leadership and management training courses during 45 years of 

military and corporate employment. 

WORK HISTORY 

Ten years active duty in the Navy, flying combat support missions during the Viet Nam conflict. 

Seventeen years in the Navy Reserve retiring as a Captain. 

Worked in a variety of leadership positions for manufacturing, engineering, and construction 

companies. Usually as the head of Marketing and Sales organizations. 

Started my own Marketing/Business Development Company in 1998 and shut down the 

company in 2011 with my retirement. 

RETIREMENT 

Serve as a board member on two non-profit organizations supporting our military.  Past Elder 

and  Deacon at Windwood Presbyterian Church.  A member of the choir at Windwood.  Team 

Captain for Lakewood Residence Club Men’s Tennis C team. 

MARRIED 

Married to GG Marshall, realtor and former board member of the Fund. One adult daughter 

living in the area. 

SUMMARY  

I have a keen interest in maintaining Lakewood Forest subdivision as a safe, family oriented, 

friendly neighborhood for all to enjoy.  I feel the Lakewood Maintenance Fund can contribute to 

that goal and would like to offer my experience and capabilities to the management of the 

Fund. 

 


